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NEW QUESTION: 1
A user is having data generated randomly based on a certain
event. The user wants to upload that data to CloudWatch. It may
happen that event may not have data generated for some period
due to randomness.
Which of the below mentioned options is a recommended option
for this case?
A. For the period when there is no data, the user should not
send the data at all
B. For the period when there is no data the user should send a
blank value
C. The user must upload the data to CloudWatch as having no
data for some period will cause an error at CloudWatch
monitoring
D. For the period when there is no data the user should send
the value as 0
Answer: D
Explanation:
Explanation/Reference:
Explanation:
AWS CloudWatch supports the custom metrics. The user can always
capture the custom data and upload the data to CloudWatch using
CLI or APIs. When the user data is more random and not
generated at regular intervals, there can be a period which has
no associated data. The user can either publish the zero (0.
Value for that period or not publish the data at all. It is

recommended that the user should publish zero instead of no
value to monitor the health of the application. This is helpful
in an alarm as well as in the generation of the sample data
count.

NEW QUESTION: 2
What does checking "Show References" in theTest Data view do?
A. jump back from the correlated request to the response that
refers to it
B. jump forward from a response to the correlated request that
refers to it
C. display automatically correlated data values in tabular form
D. highlight the regular expression being used to capture each
reference
Answer: C

NEW QUESTION: 3
FusionCompute distributed virtual switches, on the one hand,
can uniformly configure, manage, and monitor the virtual
switches of multiple servers; on the other hand, it can also
ensure the consistency of network configuration when virtual
machines are migrated between servers.
A. TRUE
B. FALSE
Answer: A
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